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UMEETING ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
 

UGroupU: Sustainability Committee, Higher Education Strategic Planning 
 
UWhen: U Monday, May 11, 2010, 10:00am 
 
UWhere:U Conference Room on the 5th Floor, Denver Metro Chamber of Commerce, 1445 
Market Street, Denver, CO; (you can go straight to the 5th floor and take a right down the hall or 
get directions at the 4th floor reception area) Teleconference information below. 
 
 
If you have questions please contact Mark Cavanaugh (303-866-4198) or Holli Keyser at the 
Chamber at (303-620-8022). 
 
 
 
The call in number is 1-866-258-0959.  You will be prompted to enter the meeting room code, 
which is *2298823*.   
 


